
TUESDAY, JUNE 4 | 6-7:30 PM
ROXY ANN GRANGE | 1850 SPRING STREET

TOPICS OF DISCUSSION

CAPITAL HILL
RESERVOIR

REPLACEMENT

Get the latest updates on
the upcoming reservoir

replacement project. 

PUBLIC SAFETY
TOWER

RELOCATION

Learn about the public
safety tower and its new

location.

More Details:
medfordwater.org/capitalhill

541-774-2442

More Details:
medfordoregon.gov/safetytower

541-774-2380



 
 

 
Creating Connectivity to Save Lives 

1903 Wright Place, Suite 140 | Carlsbad, CA 92008 | www.publicsafetytowers.com 

RE: CAPITAL HILL PUBLIC SAFETY COMMUNICATIONS TOWER PROJECT 

Dear Neighbors: 

Public Safety Towers, LLC (PSTC) is proposing to build a new public safety wireless communications tower 
located at Capital Hill. 

As Medford Water Commission’s Capital Hill Reservoir Replacement project gets underway, the existing 
communications tower will be relocated in order to continue to provide emergency communications to the 
community.  The new tower will be equipped with FirstNet bandwidth, which provides first responders in your 
community with uninterrupted, mission-critical communications capabilities.  FirstNet is the National Public 
Safety Broadband Network created by Congress in 2012, following recommendations by the 9/11 
Commission and operates under the Department of Commerce.      

Local public safety within Jackson County should see improved communications in the following ways: 

• Allow the public to reach public safety via 911. 
• Enable the public and emergency dispatchers to provide pre-arrival intelligence to emergency 

responders and route calls to the nearest response personnel to achieve a timely response.  
• Notify residents and coordinate evacuation plans to the public and other emergency response 

agencies (e.g., public works, animal control, outside agencies offering mutual aid) during 
emergencies. 

• Send and receive mission critical data that assist emergency responders to make better decisions 
during an incident. 

• Standard day-to-day radio and cellular communications. 

To provide maximum benefit to the community, PSTC also encourages all commercial carriers to collocate on 
its structures. By having commercial tenants on the tower, the essential infrastructure not only provides 
wireless coverage to the general population, but also provides funding via commercial investment (versus 
resting solely on the public safety agencies). In an industry where historically commercial and public safety 
interests have not aligned, PSTC is able to bridge the gap between the demands of commercial carriers and 
the needs of public safety agencies to provide communities with critical infrastructure so that they may rely 
on uninterrupted communications every day and when it matters most. 

In today’s world, more than 80% of 911 calls are received via wireless communications devices. This means 
that any gaps in civilian wireless coverage can hinder emergency response when it matters most. One of the 
goals with this tower is to close some of the gaps we’ve identified in Jackson County to ensure everyone in 
your community can communicate when it matters most. 

Should you have any future questions regarding this project, please contact Chief Barry Hutchings, Senior 
Operations Advisor, Western Fire Chiefs Association at (541) 378-7987. 

Respectfully, 

 
 
Doug Lodder 
Chief Executive Officer  
Public Safety Towers, LLC 

http://www.publicsafetytowers.com/

